
Social Security Administration

Important Changes
BEGINNING January 2025, an appointment will be required for most services at all 
locations. Appointments reduce your wait time and you may even be able to make a 
video or telephone appointment and avoid a trip to the office.

BEFORE JANUARY 2025
Need a new or replacement Social Security card? Scan the appropriate QR code 
below or visit SSA.gov to start your application online. Most people can schedule 
their appointment – if required – at the end of the application process.

New Card Replacement Card

Did you know that you can conduct much of your business online?

Online Services my Social Security

If you need other help or to schedule an appointment
please call your local office at

or 800-772-1213 to schedule your appointment.
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